## THE PUPPY PALACE DOGGIE DAY CARE

SEPTEMBER 2024 VOLUME 18 ISSUE 9

#### NEWSLETTER

#### Time to Go Back to School!

It is that time of year again! While some are not thrilled, we are excited to see everyone. Vacations are over, and school schedules kick in.

If you are rejoining us after a summer break, please make sure you have your new schedule. We see a large influx of returning guests in September.

#### Flea & Tick

Don't stop your Flea and Tick preventative just yet! Chat with your vet about the benefits of year-round usage.



### **Water Play**

The weather really dictates whether or not water activities are offered. If it is still warm and sunny, you can assume the pools and splash pads are our for the pups enjoyment. Trying to hold onto the summer as long as we can.

# **Happy Birthday!**



Sept. 2 Monty C & Sunny

Sept. 3 Henry N & Maggie B

Sept. 4 Duke B

Sept. 5 Opie & Finnegan

Sept. 6 Nellie T.

Sept. 7 Monty S & Brodie

Sept. 8 Fox

Sept. 9 Otto

Sept. 10 Rocket, Dak, & Stella L

Sept. 12 Cricket & Ida

Sept. 13 Marshall T. & Jerry

Sept. 14 Bailey L.

Sept. 15 Miss Kayleigh, Maddie M. & Shady

Sept. 17 Panda R. & Raisin

Sept. 19 Sushi

Sept. 20 Buddy Bear

Sept. 23 Piper M. & Jefferson

Sept. 24 Jake M.

Sept. 26 Splinter

Sept. 27 Molly L.

Sept. 30 Zoey B.







Closed Monday 9/2



#### **Calling All Candidates**

As a distraction from our country's Presidential Election, we are excited to hold The Puppy Palace Election again. After all, we have to stay on cycle! While Winston and Marshall did a wonderful job in office, it is time to elect new leadership.

To eliminate the chaos of four years ago, the staff will be holding the Primary internally. Voting will be conducted in the 'Voting Booth' in the office. More info to come!

President Winston

**Vice President Marshall** 



Carly is celebrating 3 years!



Meredith is celebrating 2 years!